
W:be �enate 
STATE CAPITOL 

HONOLULU, HAWAII 96813 

August 20, 2020 

The Honorable David lge 

Governor, State of Hawaii 

Executive Chambers 

415 South Beretania St., 5th Floor 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

Dear Governor lge: 

We are in full support of prioritizing the health and well being of our residents and visitors 

through the reinstatement of targeted statewide and county COVID-19 restrictions to contain 

and subsequently decrease community spread. We do remain extremely concerned that many 

are continuing to experience economic hardships. 

On August 8, 2020, President Trump issued a Memorandum on Authorizing the Other Needs 

Assistance Program for Major Disaster Declarations Related to Coronavirus Disease 2019. The 

memo outlined a provision for States to receive $300/week in federal funds for unemployment 

insurance, with a required $100/week state match, retroactive to August 1, 2020. We would like 

to request a reconsideration of the $100 /wk plus up unemployment insurance payments with 

funding from the $230M CARES funding provided to the State of Hawai'i and appropriated in 

Act 9. 

It is with urgency that we request that the state implement the $100/wk plus up unemployment 
insurance payments. We appreciate your assistance in ensuring that the State of Hawai'i can 
continue to support, serve, and protect our most vulnerable residents. 

Hawaii State Senate 

415 S. Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 




